Nickalus Holmes

From: Ellen Plendl

Sent: Friday, August 8, 2025 2:47 PM

To: Consumer Correspondence

Subject: Docket Nos. 20240026 & 20240172

Attachments: FW: Electric Utility Bill; FW: Deep concern regarding the recent and continued rate

increases imposed by Tampa Electric Company (TECO); FW: Deep concern regarding
the recent and continued rate increases imposed by Tampa Electric Company (TECO)

See attached customer correspondence for Docket Nos. 20240026 & 20240172.
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